
                                                                  
     

 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:           Conor Kenney, Chair 

Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:     Kathleen Fox, Senior Planner, Long Range Planning Division 
  Planning and Zoning Department (PAZ) 
  
DATE:      May 19, 2020 
  
RE:      5010 & 5102 Heflin Lane 

Plan Amendment Case: NPA-2019-0015.01 
Postponement Request by Staff 

  Council District 1 
 
************************************************************************ 
 
Staff requests a postponement of the above-referenced plan amendment from the May 
26, 2020 Planning Commission hearing to the June 9, 2020 hearing date to allow staff to 
further review and make a decision on this case.  
 
 
 
Attachment: Map of Property 
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